
Public Scoping Meeting Program

DRPA/PATCO is collaborating with the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) to complete an 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) in accordance with the requirements of the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).  The first step in the Glassboro-Camden Line (GCL) EIS process is to 
perform “scoping.”

The “scoping” process is the formal public comment phase conducted at the start of an EIS study. The 
primary purpose of scoping is to receive comments on the following aspects of the GCL project:

• Purpose and Need for the project

• Alternatives to be analyzed

• Potential social, economic, and environmental impacts to be assessed

• Other areas of interest to you as they relate to this project

How to participate in this scoping meeting
Today’s meeting will consist of the following:

Information session
Please take the time to learn more about the project by viewing the GCL project information 
boards.  GCL project team members are available at the boards to respond to any questions.

Formal presentation
The GCL project team will review the GCL project background, explain the EIS process and 
provide insight to the project purpose and need, alternatives, and environmental/social impacts 
to be studied.  

Formal comment period
Interested participants can provide verbal comments during this time. Comments will be 
recorded by a court reporter. Those who wish to speak should register at the start of the 
meeting. Each registered participant will be allotted three (3) minutes to speak.

1:30 pm

2:30 pm

2:50 pm- 
4:30 pm

www.GlassboroCamdenLine.com

Ms.	Victoria	Malaszecki											
Public	Involvement	Liaison	
PO	Box	536	•	Mullica	Hill,	NJ	08062
Email:	publicinvolvement@GlassboroCamdenLine.com 
Web:	www.GlassboroCamdenLine.com
Project	Information	Line:	(856) 595-4GCL

The	scoping	comment	period	for	the	GCL	project	will	
close	on	June	10,	2010

www.GlassboroCamdenLine.com

To provide comments after today’s meeting you can submit 
written comments to: 


